
Vema Board meeting February 2023 

As there was no old or new business to discuss in February, the Vema Board did not hold our 

monthly meeting.  President Foppiano indicated he would address in an email to all Vema 

member’s information concerning the upcoming Vema Cup Tournament scheduled for March 

9th and 16th. 

 

 

 


